
 
                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 4, 2013 
 
Sun Life Financial 
2121 N. California Blvd.  Suite 840 
Walnut Creek, CA  94596 
ATTN: Marisa Benfanti 
 
RE: El Dorado County Life and Disability Contracts 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
El Dorado County requests that all life and disability contracts placed with Sun Life be extended from 
June 30, 2013 to December 31, 2013.   
 
The County also requests that the current rates be held in place until the contract ends.   
 
Going forward, the plan year will be effective January 1, 2014. 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
 
 
Kimberly Kerr 
Assistant Chief Administrative Officer 
 
  
 

 
 
 
  
 
  

 

The County of El Dorado 
 Risk Management Division 

“Together Providing Risk Management Solutions” 
 

   
 

330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA   95667 
Phone 530.621.5566    Fax 530.295.2593 
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